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Tim,

Please review this preliminary draft of your amendment to ensure that the wording
meets your approval.  If it does, please let me know and I can redraft it in introducible
form.  If not, please let me know what changes you would like.

Peggy J. Hurley
Senior Legislative Attorney
(608) 266−8906
peggy.hurley@legis.wisconsin.gov


